
 
 

 

 

03 June 2025 

 

 

Dear Families 

 

Curriculum Enhancement Days Trip to Paris Information Evening - Monday 23 June 2025 

 

We are delighted that your child will be joining us in Paris during our curriculum enhancement days from 

Sunday 13 to Wednesday 16 July 2025. We are excited to offer them a memorable and enjoyable experience 

to celebrate the end of a successful school year. 

 

The overwhelming popularity of the visit means we are now running three parallel trips, each departing from 

and returning to school on the same days. Regardless of which trip they are allocated, students will do the 

same activities and enjoy the same experiences - however, they may do this in a slightly different order from 

the other groups. A preference form, enabling students to list other students they would like to be on the 

same trip as, will be sent in due course. 

 

I am writing to invite you to an Information Evening for Families on Monday 23 June 2025, in the Main Hall 

(5.30pm - 6.00pm). At the information evening, we will share information about our itinerary, including the 

all-important departure and arrival times, the arrangements for accommodation, a packing list, and the staff 

accompanying your children on the visit. There will also be an opportunity to ask questions to the three trip 

leaders - myself, Mr Beaver (Community Leader - Holmes) and Mrs Ellis (Community Leader - Attenborough). 

 

A copy of the presentation given on the evening will be made available for families following the event, so - 

if you are unable to attend - you will be able to access the information afterwards. 

 

On the evening itself, please arrive at school via the main reception and sign in using the sheet provided. You 

will then be directed to the hall, where the presentation will begin. 

 

In the meantime, should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via email - 

sfrancis@sackvilleschool.org.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Mr Sam Francis 
Paris Trip Lead 
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